178 Rimmon Road
Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525
July 6, 2016

Superintendent Robert Gilbert
Woodbridge School District

40 Beecher Road

Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Dear Superintendent Gilbert,

It has been my pleasure to serve as an Owner/Operator of a school bus
for the Woodbridge Board of Education for the past 49 years. The time
has come for me to move on and enjoy retirement.

I would like to turn my route and equipment over to Chris Sorensen.
Chris is a well- respected member of the community and an

Owner/Operator of a school bus for the Board of Education for many
years.

Recently, Chris filled in for me and is very familiar with my route and
equipment. My school bus has been inspected by the State DMV and is

ready for the upcoming school year.

I am confident that there will be a smooth transition for all concerned by
turning my route over to Chris.

Best Regards,




